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Chair Karen Douglas and California Energy Commissioners 
California Energy Commission 
Energy Commission's Docket Unit, MS-4,  
1516 9th Street 
Sacramento, California 95814 

 RE:  Docket No. 07-AFC-4:  Urge CEC DENIAL of Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project 

 Dear Chair Douglas and Commissioners: 

 I am writing today to urge you to deny the application of the Chula Vista Energy Upgrade Project. I 
believe Commissioner Boyd made the correct decision in his recommendation that the permit be denied 
because of the conflict with the Chula Vista General Plan. All testimony from everyone who was 
directly involved in the drafting and finalization of that General Plan has confirmed that their intention, 
and that of the Chula Vista City Council, was to prohibit all power plants from being located less than 
1000 feet from residential land uses. It is very clear that the proposed location of the MMC upgrade is 
incompatible with Chula Vista's general plan.  There are many other suitable locations within Chula 
Vista or the greater south bay area where a peaker plant could be sited appropriately; in addition, of 
course, there are many other options for generation of energy and reduction of the peak load which 
could eliminate the need for any new peakers in our region. Thank you for consideration of my 
comments. 

  

Sincerely, 

Joy Williams 

10019 Riverhead Drive 

San Diego, CA 92129 

  
wpresidence@earthlink.net 
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